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NOTICE INVITING BIDS 
 

Pursuant to statute and to the authorization approved by the Board of Directors of the 
Camrosa Water District, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed bids for the Solids 
Dewatering Facility Upgrades and Site Improvements, Specification No. S 21-04, will be 
received by the District Engineer, at Camrosa's Headquarters, 7385 Santa Rosa Road, 
Camarillo, California, 93012, at or before 2:00 p.m. on November 18, 2021.  
 
SCOPE OF WORK: 
 
The Scope of Work for this project includes, but is not limited to, construction of a new 
solids handling facility at the Camrosa Water Reclamation Facility (CWRF). The work 
includes demolition and removal of various materials, re-grading site; vegetation removal; 
preparation of subgrade; backfill and compaction, construction of a new building, 
installation of fan press and appurtenances, electrical improvements, mechanical 
improvements, installation of new concrete curbs, installation of new concrete paving; 
installation of new AC paving; installation of new crushed rock surface; and installation of 
ductile iron, PVC, copper, and stainless steel piping with associated appurtenances.       
 
The proposal shall be submitted, and the work shall be performed by a Class A State of 
California licensed contractor in strict conformance with Specification No. S 21-04. 
 
A Voluntary Pre-Bid Meeting is scheduled for October 28, 2021 at 11:00 AM at the 
District’s Headquarters.  
 
Copies of plans and specifications may be obtained through QuestCDN online bidding 
service (www.questcdn.com). Plans and specifications are free to review but cost $15 to 
download. Quest project # 8048744.  All questions concerning the bid document should 
be directed to the District Engineer, Camrosa Water District at terryc@camrosa.com or 
(805) 482-8063. 
 

       
 Dated this 14th day of October  2021 
 

CAMROSA WATER DISTRICT 
 


